
 
 
 
 
 

Date: 17 May 2019 
Our ref: BTG/DMN 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
  
We recently sent a letter to accompany student revision guides, regarding preparation for 
the end of year examinations. In this we mentioned the importance of examinations to the 
future prospects of our students and how the level of success in examination would 
probably have an impact on the ‘type of home you live in, car you drive and holidays you 
can afford’. Our intention by using this phrase was simply to illustrate how important 
examinations are potentially to some future pathways and to encourage our students to 
work as hard as possible in order to achieve their full potential. Our ethos has always 
been to support every single child in their aspirations, leaving no child behind, and will 
continue to be so. 
 
We apologise if this has caused any offence. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr T B Tapping 
Executive Headteacher 


